KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

148 North Binkley Street Soldotna, Alaska 99669-7553
Phone (907)714-8888 Fax (907) 262-9132
www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us

SCHOOL BOARD COMMUNICATION

Title: Approval of Administration’s Recommendation Regarding Resignations
Date: July 9, 2012 item Number: ~ 10a.(6)
Administrator: Tim Peterson, Human Resources 7
Through: Dave Jones, Assistant Superintendent @/

_ _ AR
Attachments: Letters of Resignation

Action Needed |:| For Discussion |:| Information I:l Other:

BACKGROUND INFORMATION

Name Assignment Effective Date

Deborah Jacobson Science Teacher Skyview High School,
effective at the end of the 11-12 school year

Gary Wiebel School Counselor Nikiski Middle/High School,
effective at the end of the 11-12 school year

ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the above referenced resignations not be approved.
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June 15, 2012

To Whom It May Concem:
| must regretfully resign from my position as Science Teacher at Skyview High School for the 2012-2013
school year. My husband has been unable to find employment in the area, so we are forced to move out

of state.

Thank you for the opportunity to work in KPBSD.

Sincerely,

Deborah Jacobson
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June 14, 2012

Gary L. Wiebel Jr.

Dear Human Resources and supervisors,

I am writing to officially resign from my School Counselor position for the Kenai Peninsula
Borough School District for the 2012-2013 academic year as of June 15, 2012. Thave accepted a
new position at a school in Colorado.

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District for
providing me with an awesome School Counselor position during the past four years. It has been
a great experience and I am very thankful for the time I have worked for the district.

The move to Colorado allows our family the opportunity to be closer to our family and friends.

Sincerely,

You L kel

Gary L. Wiebel Jr.
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